Inspire Newsletter

In January we celebrated National Mentoring Month as well as Thank Your Mentor Day on January 15th. The mentors we have volunteering from the community give their time and effort to make Inspire a success at McKinley Elementary. I know that I cannot thank them enough for all they do and I am sure the students are thankful for the time spent with them each week as well.



3^{00} 00000 000000

The third grade students and their mentors have been working hard to improve reading and comprehension skills for a little more than three months now. All of the students have advanced at least one level in our Reading A-Z material, which is the same material your child can view and read online if they use "Raz-Kids" in their classroom or at home. I would like to thank you for your continued support and for taking the time to listen to your child read and share the stories they bring home, you all play a very important role in your child's success at school.

Kindergarten Gorner

We have started our "Ice Cream Scoop Sight Word Challenge." This week the kindergarten students set their own goals for learning all of the sight words to earn scoop #I. It is my goal that all of the kindergarten students in Inspire will know all of the sight words, six scoops or 4 I sight words, by the end of the school year. We all really want to celebrate with a HUGE ice cream party!

Scoop # I words: a, I, the, see, like, my

Scoop #2 words: to, and, is, go, here, for, have